From:
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches

Cc: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Application no. DA 2020/1756

Date: Friday, 10 December 2021 1:06:56 PM
Hello,

It is infuriating to say the least that the DA has been passed for
Robertson RD. Why don't you listen to the concerns of the residents?
Why is it the hundreds of submissions, letters, survey returns and
hundreds of hours invested have been ignored, and the developer’s
needs catered for ahead of the community?

Why would you allow a garage entrance in Robertsons Rd with an
unattractive design and lack of community consultation.

Why did you ignore the study that recommended buildings that
would fit into our village community.

| am disgusted.
Please do something for the community not just the developers.

It is possible both sides can prosper with good leadership.

Regards
Rhonda E Campbell
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